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Dear Premier Houston:

I am absolutely appalled that this government is aggressively pursuing these dead-end, obsolete, and
unimaginative routes to economic development.

I am not going to go into the many reasons why these are not even economically viable, let alone benign
in terms of social, cultural, and community impact. These are well-documented already.

frttps:I/www.halifaxxaminer.ca/dismanti[rw-democracv/uranLurn-exploration-and-mininin-nova
stIa-the-racJJoactive-isuethat-houstonagovernnaert-reactivateiiJ

There are many, many, innovative alternatives to revitalizing the economy and generating revenue for
healthcare to fulfill the promises that you have made to the province.

The people (not ‘special interests’) of Nova Scotia spoke out and laid these ideas to rest long ago. I urge
you to abandon this wrong-headed approach but nobody except a handful of people want.

And I urge you to immediately convene citizen engagements across the province to generate innovative
(and sustainable) solutions for developing the economy moving forward.

Sincerely,

Arnanda Suutari
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